
 

Healthy Birth 

Initiatives is looking 

for vendors for the 

Holiday Bazaar!! 

Holiday Bazaar Info: 
Saturday, December 3, 2016 

11:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Meals on Wheels Martin Luther King Jr. Center,  
5325 NE Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd, Portland  

Healthy Birth Initiatives (HBI) is excited to feature 

the work of HBI participants, family members and 

other community folks at a Holiday Bazaar! 

Questions?  Call Ronnie at 503-988-2442 

Are you interested in selling your handmade,   

locally produced or home based items at the HBI 

Holiday Bazaar?   

Send an email by Friday, November 18, 2016 to: 

ronnie.w.meyers@multco.us 

Include: 

Your name 

Phone number 

Description of items to be sold, include a photo or web link 

if available.  Do you need a full or half table? Do you want 

access to electricity? 

 

Items must be hand made, locally produced or home based. 

There are limited tables with easy access to electricity—

these will be given on a first come, first serve basis.   

A limited number of licensed food  

vendors are welcome! 


